
Baroness Miller of Chilthorne Domer,  
Co-President of Parliamentarians for Nuclear Non-proliferation and Disarmament,  

in cooperation with  

Abolition 2000, Coalition for the UN We Need, World Future Council  

and World Federalist Movement-Institute for Global Policy   

cordially invite you to 

 

Nuclear risk-reduction, disarmament and the UN Summit of 

the Future: a parliamentary - civil society dialogue 

 

Friday, September 8. 2:30-4:00pm 
House of Lords, Committee Room 2A, London 

Registration required 

 

The United Nations will hold a Summit of the Future in September 2024 to enhance 

multilateral cooperation on critical challenges such as peace and the Sustainable 

Development Goals, and to build better governance for the future.  

A number of initiatives are being proposed to the UN Summit and other relevant forums 

to reduce the risk of a nuclear war, advance the goal of nuclear weapons abolition and 

shift nuclear weapons budgets and investments to support the SDGs.   

This parliamentary – civil society dialogue will include short updates on parliamentary 

actions and civil society initiatives being advanced by the co-sponsoring organizations, 

followed by discussion between participating parliamentarians and civil society 

representatives.  

For more information contact info@pnnd.org  

Cosponsors: 
       

 

https://forms.gle/EymnsogMbcL3GHfd9
https://www.un.org/en/common-agenda/summit-of-the-future
mailto:info@pnnd.org

